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Falcon Basketball has indeed been buzzing with excitement this season. The boys 
and girls  JV and varsity basketball teams at Thornridge High School have had 
quite the journey in the 2024-2025 season. The JV & Varsity teams showed 
remarkable improvement, finishing the season with a better record from last 
year. They demonstrated great teamwork and resilience, often turning games 
around with strong second-half performances. Key players like freshman guard 
Terrance Smith Jr.,senior guard Demaine Drain, and junior forward Lemar 
Williams emerged as future stars to watch. 
 
The varsity team, led by Coach Jones, had a rollercoaster of a season. They 
started off the season with a 1-1 record, showcasing their offensive prowess 
and tight defense. Senior captain Demaine Drain provided leadership on and off 
the court, guiding the team through tough matchups. Mid-season, the team faced 
some challenges, including injuries to key players, but they bounced back with 
determination. Their overall record improved by 2 games from the last season, 
earning them a spot in the playoffs. 
 
According to Coach Jones, “I love where the program is headed, and I’m excited 
about the great seasons to come in the future.” 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
Congratulations again to our players for making this year’s roster: 

 
 
 



 

 
 


